
ICCBC Cancer Council Fund Raiser 

8th August 2024 

 

Yesterday was well attended with 5½ tables.  Everyone joined in with an 
abundant supply of offerings brought to the Auction Table, then responded 
vigorously to the bidding once the Auction Started. A total of $350.00 plus 
was recorded at last count with final figures to be advised by our Treasurer 
Betty Tansley. 

Many thanks to all those who joined in and helped with the set up to make it 
a successful day. 

The major raffle prize generously donated by Jenifer Howard and her office 
at Booval was won by Marlene Hawkins and the Lucky Door prizes of which 
there were bags of apples also generously donated by the Dinmore fruit 
shop were well received. 

Although the Club decided not to award masterpoints on the day as it was 
meant to be a social occasion the card play was contested with much 
determination and often skillful bidding. 

 It was very heartening to see a magnificent win by two of the Clubs long 
time members Dieter and Reini. 

Not to be out done Kim and Greg walked away with the consolation prize. 
My apologies to those on the other side who missed out. Sometimes the 
Mitchell Movement can have a downside. 

GGS  9th August 2024 

 

News break 

Margaret Raymond has just been appointed my official photographer  

for Club Events. These photos can be archived in our albums and also sent  

to local newspapers for insertion in their media to promote our Bridge Club. 

 

 


